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Wimberger Applauds PFAS Settlement for Peshtigo 
 

GREEN BAY— Senator Eric Wimberger (R-Green Bay) issued the following statement after Tyco announced a 
$17.5 million settlement agreement with residents of the Town of Peshtigo over Tyco’s use of PFAS at their 
Fire Technology Center: 
 
“This settlement is a good outcome for the people of Peshtigo.  It is right that they are compensated for the 
damages that occurred to them and their property.  I am also happy to see that efforts to ensure a permanent, 
clean drinking water supply continue.  We will be vigilant in ensuring that this takes place.  
 
“I am glad to see Tyco held accountable, and that they are attempting to do right by the people of Peshtigo.  I 
hope that this leads to a better partnership for the community in future. 
 
“We also cannot forget that the people of Marinette are suffering from similar contamination issues due to 
Johnson Controls’ wastewater sludge that has contaminated local farm fields.  My efforts to find a proper 
solution for Marinette will continue.” 
 

# 
 

 


